## **Audubon Chamber of Commerce Banner Project**

The Audubon Chamber of Commerce is working on a project to hang banners on the ornamental light poles around the square. A preview of what the banners will look like is below.

We are seeking sponsorships to fund this project. The banners will be \$200 for a sponsorship with your name printed right on the flag; In memory of, in honor of, or sponsored by businesses or a private sponsorship. This sponsorship fee will also include maintenance (including repair and replacement) for the next 3 years. The banners are 2-sided and are 2ft by 3ft.

These will add so much distinction and character to our downtown and we hope you will be happy to be a part of our beautification project. Our goal is to have these up for T-Bone Days.

\*\*Limited number due to number of available poles\*\*

FRONT SIDE

BACK SIDE A

BACK SIDE B

Welcome

Welcome to

HOME OF ALBERT THE BULL SINCE 1964

MY WAY DESIGNS

IN MEMORY OF

WELCOME to

Audubon

End! Town...Big.Bull

Contact Name:

Contact Name:		
Phone Number:		
Email:		
Text to display ("In honor of" "In memory of" or "Sponsored by")		

## Please return this sponsorship form by June 22 with payment to:

Audubon Chamber of Commerce • Attn: Barb Smith • 302 Broadway • Audubon, IA 50025 or you can drop them off at Audubon State Bank or Landmands Bank

To request an invoice or for any questions contact audchmbr@iowatelecom.net or (712) 563-3780